
 Main South Road Duplication Planning Study – Have your say 

A planning study for the Main South Road Duplication is in 
progress. Stakeholder and community engagement is an 
important part of the study and we invite you to have your say 
through a survey and by meeting our project team.  

Members of the project team will be available to talk to interested 

people at the following locations during July: 

• Aldinga Shopping Centre – Thursday 18 July 4-8pm 

• Seaford Shopping Centre – Saturday 27 July 9am-5pm 

• Willunga Almond Blossom Festival at the Willunga Recreation 

Park – Saturday 27 July 11am-3pm 

Survey 

We are also looking for input from the local community about how 

people access health, education and employment via Main South 

Road and connecting roads. Survey responses will help inform the 

concept design. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MainSouthRoadDuplication  

The Main South Road Duplication 
Community Connections survey is open 
until 11 August. 
 


